
From: Shirley Vonderhaar <svonderhaar@dyersville.lib.ia.us>  

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 2:28 PM 

To: Tricia Maiers <tmaiers@cityofdyersville.com> 

Cc: John Wandsnider <jwandsnider@cityofdyersville.com> 

Subject: closing parking lot 

 

** This Message originated from outside [External Email] Be Very Aware Links and 

Attachments.**  

Good afternoon Tricia: 

 

Due to weather concerns, the Public Works Exhibit was cancelled and postponed to July.  We 

are rescheduling it for Tuesday, July 15 from 10 am to 12 noon so are requesting permission to 

close the parking lot adjacent to the library from 6 am to 1 pm on that date. 

 

Thank you for your consideration! 

 

Shirley 
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